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Artin April Show
The Annual Art in April Show is April 11-12 from
noon until 6:00 PM. Come enjoy the incredible talent in
our community at the Municipal Complex, 1570 West 400
North. Entry forms can be obtained at the City Office.
Prizes and awards will be given to the winners of the
various categories. Entry is free. Please drop-off your art
at the City Office with your completed entry form before
April 10th at 4:00 PM. Art will be returned to the owner at
the City Office the week following the Art in April Show.

Easter Egg Hunt
The Annual Marriott-Slaterville City Easter Egg Hunt is
Saturday, April 19, at 10:00 AM at Slaterville Park.
This event is primarily for children up to eight (8) years of
age. Bring your camera to get a photo with the Easter
Bunny. See you there rain or shine!

Spring Clean-up
Its time again for Spring clean-up! Dumpsters will be
located at Marriott Park and Slaterville Park from
April 26-27. Use these dumpsters to clean-up your
yard and the community. It is required that you put all
debris inside the dumpster. Do not leave any debris on
the ground. This is a complimentary service. Please
be considerate of others using the dumpster. Tires and
other hazardous material are prohibited. To dispose of
junk cars, call the City Office at 801-627-1919.

Spring Flooding
The City does not anticipate flooding this year.
However, the spring run-off may present surprises.
The City and County will monitor the water levels in
the Ogden River, Weber River, Mill Creek, Four Mile
Creek, and Six Mile Creek. Please take precautions in
the event of flooding. Basements and crawl spaces are
affected by high ground water levels in our area.
Those living near flood prone areas, rivers, streams,
and waterways may be impacted. Consider obtaining
flood insurance. For more information on flooding see
the City’s website or visit: www.ready.gov/floods.

Secondary Water
Irrigation companies in the City will soon be turning
on secondary water. Each irrigation company
operates independently and has its own schedule to
turn on irrigation water. The City will turn on its
pressurized irrigation system once the irrigation
company provides the City with water. The City
anticipates all systems will be on by May 1, 2025.
There may be some delays as irrigation companies
work on cleaning and piping sections of their ditch.
There are no drought restrictions this year.

Local Updates

> Burn Permits. Weber Fire District reminds
residents that the Open Burn window for yard
clean-up is March 30 to May 30. For a burn
permit visit: air.utah.gov/OpenBurning/form/.
Burn permits are issued by the Utah Department
of Environmental Quality.

> Lock it up! This time of year brings a spike in
burglaries and thefts. The Weber County Sheriff
asks you to lock up your property. Lock your car.
Lock your doors. Lock your garage. Bring in
your mail and packages after delivery.

> Roads. Pot holes that formed over winter are
being filled and repaired. Please report potholes
to the City Office at 801-627-1919. Drive safely.

> Parks. Park reservations start on April 15.

PLANNING COMMISSION
TUESDAY, APRIL 15, 2025 - 7:00 P.M.
Call to Order/Minutes.
Applications.
Adjourn.
This agendas is tentative. Items on this agenda may change.
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CITY COUNCIL MEETING
THURSDAY, APRIL 17, 2025 - 6:30 P.M.
Call to Order.
Business License Review.
Ordinances and Resolution.
Reports/Oversight.
Adjourn.
This agenda is tentative. This meeting may be canceled.
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